NO VICTIMS, NO FLASH FOR WORK:

WE DEMONSTRATE AGAINST RACISM
AND EXPLOITATION ON THE 15" OF FEBRUARY

We touched land after crossing the sea. In Libya we faced jailers and rapists and in Italy
ministers who closed the ports and agreed with those who sold us as slaves. And yet,
we women and men who migrated got here anyway. On land, however, we must
continue to fight so that we do not receive a denial, so that we are not thrown out of
reception-system, so that we are not blackmailed, exploited and harassed at work, so
that we do not lose our documents and become illegal immigrants. For this reason,
on Saturday, February 15, we will take to the streets of Bologna against racism
andexploitation that put our lives in danger again!

The breakthrough promised by the government never happened. The humanitarian
permit has not been reintroduced and those who have it, risk ending up on the streets.
New special permits are rarely granted, and denials are on the increase, while new
expulsion centres are under construction and

no one talks about Ius soli, Ius culturae and citizenship anymore. Salvini is no longer
there, but his decrees are still and they must be cancelled. That'’s why we’'re going to
demostrate! Because we are not, and we dont’'t want to be neither targets of
racism nor victims to protect!

We have laboriously built a life in this country despite the precariousness of
working in factories,warehouses and houses, despite the racism that justifies lower
wages, worse working conditions and higher rents, despite the fact that it is
increasingly difficult and expensive to renew a residence permit and obtain citizenship.
We will demonstrate to reject this condition of exploitation! We will demonstrate
to say no together! No to the racism that lies in laws, in police headquarters, at
work, in homes, in reception centres and on the streets. We ask everyone, migrants
and Italians, to take part: we will take to the streets to take back the freedom we left
for, because ours is a battle for everyone!

DEMONSTRATION AT 2.30 PM IN PIAZZA NETTUNO

BOLOGNA

ASCAI Bologna, Associazione Camerunense - Associazione Benininesi per la fraternita - Associazione Lavoratori Marocchini in Italia
Associazione Senegalese Chaikh/Anta Diop - Comunita del Sierra Leone - Comunita Gambiana di Bologna - Comunita Nigeriana di
Bologna - Comunita Pakistana Bologna - Coordinamento Eritrea Democratica - Diaspora Guineana dell’Emilia-Romagna - Diaspora
Ivoriana dell’Emilia-Romagna - Yérédemeton Comunita Maliana.

Info e adesioni: coo.migra@gmail.com | 3275782056



